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Mercier Bridge temporary lane closure 
tonight 

 
(Kahnawàke – 28, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2012) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform motorists that the Ministère des Transports du Québec 
will close one Montreal-bound lane on the Mercier Bridge tonight at 8pm for 
approximately one hour. This lane closure is necessary to remove a streetlamp. 
 
No significant impact on traffic is expected during this temporary closure. 
 
Please visit www.kahnawake.com/roadwork to stay up to date on planned road work 
which effects Kahnawà:ke. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention at your discretion up until Wednesday, November 28th at 9pm 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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